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JACK KINGSTON
1st District, Georgia

WASHINGTON OFFICE

2242 Rayburn House Office Building

Wachington, DC 20515
(202) 225-5831
{202) 226~2268 FAX

BRUNSWICK OFFICE
Federal Building, Room 304
205 Gloucestar Street
Brunswick, GA 31520

(912) 265-9010

{912) 265-9013 FAX

HON. JACK KINGSTON

Congress of the Wnited States
RAouse of Representatioes

Tuly 1, 2005

Chairman Anthony J. Principi

BRAC Chairman

2521 Sputh Clark St, Suite 600
Arlington, VA 22202

Dear Chairman Principi:

NO. 649 P 2

Committee On Appropriations

Vice Chair, Republican Conference

SAVANNAH OFFICE
One Digmond Causeway
Suite 7

Ssvannsh, GA 31408
{312) 352-0101

{912) 3562=0105 FAX

BAXLEY OFFICE
P.O. Box 40

Baxley, GA 31515
(912) 367-7402
{912) 367-7404 FAX

WARNER ROBINS OFFICE
P.O. Box 8348

Warner Robins, GA 31095
{478) 923-8987

(478) 8234734 FAX

Thank you for your letter highlighting several of the BRAC deliberations. I am
particularly interested with issues on installations the Commission posed to the Secretary
of Defense. With reference to issue 5, Realignment of Naval Master Jet Base, its clear
the Commission recognizes the high military value of Moody AFB. I am pleased with
the current Air Force proposal which would add 48 A-10 aircraft and establish Moody as
the Air|Force Battlefield Airman Center of Excellence. We realize the military value of

Moody| AFB is also attractive to the Navy, and I look forward to future visits with your
staff and hope you will keep us advised of new developments particular to Moody AFB.

Sincerely,

ngston
ber of Congress




